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eric cunningham
323 Emerald Dr.
Barrington, NH 03825

November 5, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I have written to the SEC several times opposing NP.  My biggest complaint is not about scenic beauty
etc..  The project has no benefit to NH rate payers.  I remember an Eversource proponent said NH rate
payers would realize $1.00+ over one year.  Secondly why the hell do we NH residents want power
sent from Quebec thru NH and on to MA to reduce their environmental footprint with CO2.  They want
denude our natural resources to benefit people south of NH and they want NH residents to pay for the
project.  Great idea for Wall Street not a good idea for NH.

Sincerely,
eric cunningham
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